Employee Termination letter to Customer
May 29, 2015

Dear Clients:

We are writing this letter to inform you that Mr. Henry Goodman’s (who was working as an account manager for Harvesting Fortunes) services has been terminated.

It was brought to our attention recently that Mr. Goodman was making unlawful trades in his assigned clients’ accounts and pocketing the differences. While we have identified these fraudulent activities in 3 accounts and we are in touch with the owners of the affected accounts to sort this issue out, we would appreciate it if you would look through your own account statements and see if there are any unauthorized trading activities. If you do come across any, please contact Ms. Prisca Jackson (Settlement Manager) on an immediate basis.

Please note that Harvest Fortunes has nothing to do with any of Mr. Goodman’s activities that he may indulge in after May 27, 2015. We advise you not to communicate with him any further and to alert the authorities if he tries to reach you.

We apologize for any inconvenience that this fiasco may have caused you and assure you that we are working on fixing loose ends in our system so that a similar incident does not reoccur. Please feel free to call us at (888) 888-8888 or email us at info@harvestfortunes.com.

Sincerely,

Tina Rice

(Director – Harvest Fortunes)

8273 St. Germain Road

Saint Cloud, MN 88733

(444) 444-4444

